
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

05th April, 2018. 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  
District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Re: Flooding Issues in Foynes 
 
 
 

A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 
 
A meeting has been arranged with Shannon Foynes Port Company for Wednesday 11th 

April 2018 to discuss the Flooding Issue. 

 
 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
 
Kevin Murphy, 
A/Senior Executive Engineer, 
Service Operations West Division, 
Adare/Rathkeale Area. 
 


